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December was a super busy month! We are so
pleased to include in this first newsletter of 2022
- a look back at all the holiday fun we had in the

. last month of 2021.

Thank yowto “A Weww Leash ox Life Pel
Rescue and Fruansperl” fov o donation
o} stuffed animals for every resident!
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- Spinit Drwess U Oays \
December Spirit Dress Up Days were a huge success! We will be continuing the funin

January with Spirit Fridays! See below for the schedule in January and also some fun
photos of our December dress up days.
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Jan. 14th Jaw. 28th
Fanonite Cragy Hoin/
Colon Dress ¢ Hat
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We are excited to uwﬂcomeﬂwbe new wesidents!

"\, Gloria Gardrer

Gloria loves music and square dancing. In fact, she met her
husband when they became square dancing partners!

Amnw"taga

Anna is an avid reader and crafter. She received a
fellowship to paint at Crater Lake doing art shows.

Mary Alice likes all things related to nature. She finds enjoyment
in being outside and walking along local Oregon trails.
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We are so grateful you and

your loved ones are part of our Suppoid} wa Schedule:
community and family here at EHL. N -
We know transition is not easy. 1st Monday of A/ month Jm S’Ul/ &
Many of you were cast into the role 5:00 - 6:00 pm N_ Fokh. 7ﬂ1/
of caretaker and were well tuned 3rd Tuesday of every month
in with your loved one’s needs andJ 18th &
desires long before we were. Our JM: 12:30-1:30 pm
support groups are an excellent Fel. 15th '
opportunity to voice your needs,
triumphs, struggles, and questions. v e
All we ask is that you come as you L 4 B X
are. All the sessions are free to
attend.
pf;“gﬁe%%}%%mm%w The Club at EIderHeaIth & Living
questions aliout s Sippot quostps. 382-B S. 58th Street
“pport group Springfield, OR 97478




Good!

We are exciled to share a O & A session we
| haduﬂivmuwhaimstg%t,)wmxh!
e “wwmwmwmbfgﬂia}?

I’'ve been a hair stylist for eight years and have experience
with all ages and aspects of hair cutting: from short to
long hair, children’s haircuts, and working with the elderly
community. | love doing both vivid and natural hair color

and look forward to the salon being reopened at EHL, so
that | may offer a larger variety of services to the residents.

Have yow worked with elderfy prion to EHL? 9§ se,

what drew youlo w(vdeing inthis selting?
I have worked with the elderly prior to EHL, but have never
worked exclusively at an elder care facility. | was drawn
to working in this setting because | experienced profound
health issues in my youth, and know what it’s like to be
limited in terms of being able to go out and do the most
basic of things - such as getting a hair cut. | think everyone
deserves to feel beautiful, regardless of age and physical or
mental health.

How has i been working at EHL? Are yow exnjoying it?
I really enjoying working at EHL. | find being a hair stylist

rewarding and fulfilling, particularly when working with
communities whose options are more limited. | think it
means more to them and is therefore more fulfilling for
me.

| believe I’'ve truly found my calling in this career and am
very thankful to work at EHL.

I yow are interested in
seheduling a haiv eul for
youn loved one, please
call the wain office ol
SA1-747-4858.




Beoster Shet Clinice

Some of our staff and residents got their COVID-19 booster shots on December 15th.
We wart to give o special thanks to 470
o o ' MY ok
Walgreess fov coming oul for this! (FHE
"-

VACCINE!

n Find us on: ELDERHEALTH

facebook.



